
 
 
 
 

THE ART OF POLICING 
Art by people at OSU that 

depicts how they feel about the 
new armed OSU police. 

The purpose of this event is to 
create a safe place that opens 
communication between the 
student body and the OSU 

police. 
Submit your art by November 23rd 

Art will be displayed on November 28th 
so come join us at Interzone! 

 

To submit art or for more 
information scan above 


